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In This Issue 

 

It's been a busy time since our last newsletter to you. 

Since then: 

• Tamara Baluja, social media editor for CBC Vancouver, gave students exclusive insider social 
media tips  

• Students are working hard on their prestigious fellowship submissions 

• We received our Pinnacle Awards in the mail!  

• Several industry bigwigs are wooing student for internships and possible jobs 

• Our civics class covers a Vancouver School Board meeting as part of our always-intensive 

experiential learning 



CBC social media editor Tamara Baluja showed students how to kill at 

sharing content quickly, efficiently and in real-time 



 



Award-winning Tamara Baluja of CBC Vancouver demonstrated various innovative ways to use social 
media. 

She also gave students powerful examples of storytelling on social media — broad, aspiring stuff to 

show them the range of what is possible. 

Our students can't wait to implement her strategies! 

 

1 - Students hung on to Tamara Baluja's every word. 



Our more seasoned students are working hard on their fellowship 

submissions 



 



Guided by industry mentors, our students have been furiously working on their submissions for the 

Jeani Read-Michael Mercer Fellowship, which gives them the opportunity to work on important 

journalism projects in newsrooms like the CBC, the  Vancouver Sun and The Province and The Globe and 
Mail.  

A five-part radio CBC series produced by 2019 diploma grad Amanda Poole as part of this fellowship, 

titled Roomies, got another big mention last week in a Courier column. The series looked at various 

aspects of home sharing, including multi-generational sharing. It examined both the economic and 
emotional benefits that can arise, along with the challenges. 

Amanda Poole, who graduated in 2019, now works as a producer / director of The Lynda Steele Show 
@CKNW.  

 

2 - Amanda Poole, a diploma student, graduated in 2019. 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/community/the-early-edition-explores-a-new-age-roommate-arrangement-1.5237277
https://www.vancourier.com/opinion/opinion-with-so-many-empty-rooms-in-vancouver-why-isn-t-there-more-home-sharing-1.24056568
https://twitter.com/CKNW


We received our Pinnacle Awards in the mail!  

 

Our journalism department's publication The Voice was voted third-best college newspaper in North 

America. 

In addition, current diploma student Liam Hill -Allan took third place for Best Photo Package, while 

certificate graduate Kirsten Clarke won the top prize for Best Newspaper Entertainment Page / Spread 
(unsurprisingly, she's already working at a local publication in Metro Vancouver). 

We're very proud of them! 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Industry bigwigs have been wooing students for internships and 

possible jobs 

 

3 - Andy Holota, editorial director of Black Press Media B.C, talks to students about jobs and internships. 

We have a 97% placement rate (percentage of our grads who get work after they finish the program 

with us). News outlets have told us our "students fit in seamlessly" into their newsrooms and call us all 

the time, seeking to hire our grads specifically. 



Covering a Vancouver School Board meeting 

 

As one of its many, many field trips throughout the semester, the civics class got to attend and report on 
a Vancouver School Board meeting.  

 

4 - John Kurucz from the Vancouver Courier talking to students about covering education 



We love hearing from you 

 

Please reach out to us with any questions you have about the program. We're excited about your 
interest in Langara journalism and would love to talk to you more about it. 

Contact: Peg Fong, admissions adviser, at pfong@langara.ca. 

Visit us on the web here. 

https://langara.ca/programs-and-courses/programs/journalism/index.html

